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IT WAS REALLY HOT HERE TODAY!  
 
We played outside this morning!  Hopefully we will be 
able to go back outside when it cools off. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LUNCH: Spaghetti & Meatballs, carrots, pork-n-beans milk 
SNACK: cheese and crackers. Yum! 
 
 

 
Remember our new newsletter is now on the website www.tamssunshinehouse.com check it 
out! 
 
2008 schedule coming soon! 
 
Fundraiser is due in the next two weeks!  

 
Tuition is due in the morning on Fridays. Thank you.  

 
 

Have a great day! 
Tam, Marlene, and the children 
 
********  
 If you are planning on changing your schedule you need to notify me at least two 
weeks in advance. As of right now we are NOT accepting any part time schedules and drop-
in’s are if we have availability only.  
 Once you change your schedule from full time; we will not guarantee you will be able 
to use drop-in service or be a part timer. We will refill the spot as a full timer. You are welcome 
to stay but you will pay the higher rate for the full time slot.  
 This is in our policy book as well please schedule an appointment to discuss any 
concerns you have with this policy. I am glad to hear your concerns. 
**************** 

 


